
NOTICE OF STATE SURPLUS PROPERTY SALE  

BAY CITY, MICHIGAN 
 

The State of Michigan is seeking bids from parties interested in purchasing the 
former Michigan State Police Post property located at 405 North Euclid Avenue, Bay 
City, Michigan 48706 consisting of a building and approximately 0.57 acres of land. 
 

Bid packages containing pertinent sales information and instructions will be 
available as of Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at www.michigan.gov/dmb-realestate under 
Surplus Real Property For Sale through DTMB.  
 

All bids must be received by 10:00 a.m. E.S.T. on Monday, July 29, 2019 at the 
address below: 

 
Department of Technology, Management and Budget 

Real Estate Division 
State Facilities Administration 
3111 West St. Joseph Street 

Lansing, Michigan 48917 
Attn:  Tracy Clark, Project Manager 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/dmb-realestate

